
<Grant Assistance for Grassroots Projects (GGP) in FY 2018> 

Grant Contract Signing Ceremony 

 

Under the Government of Japan’s Grant Assistance for Grassroots Projects (GGP) scheme, on behalf of 

the Government of Japan, Mr. Kojiro Uchiyama, Consul-General of Japan in Chennai, signed a Grant 

Contract with Holy Queen's Province of Congregation of the Mother of Carmel, on 8th March 2019 at the 

Consulate-General of Japan in Chennai. 

 

Project: The Project for the Construction of a Care Centre for People Living with HIV/AIDS in 

Kanyakumari, Tamil Nadu 

Name of NGO: Holy Queen's Province of Congregation of the Mother of Carmel 

Grant Amount: US$79,978 

Grant Contract Signing Date: 8th March 2019 

The Organization constructs a care center for people living with HIV/AIDS. The new building can 

accommodate more than 100 people every year and will improve medical and emotional care which 

the Organization renders to its patients as well as their families. 

 

 

 

The grant contract was signed between Mr. Kojiro Uchiyama, Consul-General, and Sr. Leelamma 

Thomas Clarelet, the representative of Holy Queen's Province of Congregation of the Mother of Carmel. 


